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PRESENT:
City Manager, Jim Hedges
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PUBLIC HEARING

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT

The CDBG funds in the amount of $500,000 have been approved for Sewer System
Improvements in East Pelham. Funds are available for the following activities:

Approximately $444,060 for activity P-03J-02-Sewer Facilities
Approximately $30,000 for activity-A-21A-00 Administration
Approximately $25,940 for activity-C-022-00-Construction Contingencies

The City will provide $85,386.00 in local support. This project will benefit 265 residents, in

which 212 are low-and-moderate income. After no questions or comments were presented the
hearing was closed.
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